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21  
Feb

Catholic Cursillo 
Reunion and Ulytreya

A reunion and Ultreya for anyone who has done a 
Cursillo or Kyros. Guest Speaker will be Rick 

McCosker 

Sun 10am 
to 

11:30am

Cursillo 
Team

21 
Feb

Long Lunch 
Rick McCosker 

Rick McCosker is a former New South Wales and 
Australian cricketer. Few will know that Rick is 

also passionate about Cursillo and is currently Lay 
Director of a combined men and women’s Cursillo in 

the Maitland/Newcastle Diocese

12 Noon 
to 3pm

Rick 
McCosker

4-6 
Mar

Bread of Life  
A  Women's Retreat 

This retreat is just for women to get some of the 
bread of life while enjoying some ‘me time’.  

Over the weekend you will learn how to bake the 
best sourdough, as well as some new contemplative 

and meditation prayer styles, go on some lovely 
walks and enjoy some scrumptious food

Fri 6pm  
to  

Sun 3pm

Shalom 
Community

1-3  
Apr

Couples Retreat 
LOVE'S GIFT- Shared, 

Sacred and Sexy

Lovesgift is a retreat for couples which offers an 
escape from the business of life to focus on the 

gifts, beauty, and sacredness of your relationship. 
This weekend is a special opportunity to create 

romance, develop communication skills and 
experience a deeper fulfilment of your 

relationship

Fri 6pm 
to  

Sun 3pm

Majella and 
Simon Price

9-10  
Apr

The Christian 
Labyrinth 

A 2-Day Retreat 

There are no experts on the labyrinth, just as 
there are no experts in prayer, faith or holiness. 

Come as you are to this 2-day retreat at Shalom and 
explore the history and uses of the 1500-year-old 

Christian Labyrinth 

Sat 10am 
to 

Sun 3pm

Shalom 
Community

28 Apr 
- 

1 May

Catholic Ladies 
Cursillo 

A 3-Day Retreat 

Ladies, you are invited to attend a Cursillo in the 
beautiful surrounds at Shalom. Cursillo is a 

Spanish word that means “short course”. In a flow 
of talks and reflections over three days, a small 

community experiences what it means to live out the 
call to be Christian in today’s society

Thr 6pm 
to  

Sun 4pm

Cursillo 
Team

22  
May

Long Lunch 
‘SURVIVORS’ 

SEE.LISTEN.UNDERSTAND 
Asher Milgate

Artist/curator Asher Milgate returned to the town 
he grew up in, Wellington, NSW, to document the 

life of the traditional owners, the Binjang people 
of the Wiradjuri nation

12 Noon 
to 3pm

Asher 
Milgate
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23-29 
May

SURVIVORS 
Exhibition 

This exhibition records stories from Wellington’s 
elders who shared some of their most intimate 

memories; tales of their families, of love, regrets 
and hardships. …Survivors… uses photography, 

audio and video to tell their stories

Daily 
10am-5pm

Photography 
Audio/Video 

display

28-29 
May

Art at Shalom

We welcome all who come to share the wonderful 
experience of portrait drawing at Shalom.  

The anatomy of the human face & observation 
techniques will be explained by a very experienced 

artist/Tutor - David Newman-White, providing you 
with notes as a resource as well as continuous 

tuition & feedback. This workshop is suitable for 
both beginners and experienced artists 

Sat 10am 
to 

Sun 3pm

David 
Newman-

White

4 
Jun

Shalom Annual 
Fundraising 

Dinner
A fantastic dining experience with a four course 

meal, selected wines and entertainment  
as well as cooking by local Guest Celebrity Chefs  

and Shalom’s own.  
limited places with all proceeds going to Shalom 

Maintenance  projects

5.30 pm  
to 

 11.00pm

The Cook and 
the Chefs

10-13 
Jun

Anglican Ladies 
Cursillo 

A 3-Day Retreat 

Ladies, you are invited to attend a Cursillo in the 
beautiful surrounds at Shalom. Cursillo is a 

Spanish word that means “short course”. In a flow 
of talks and reflections over three days, a small 

community experiences what it means to live out the 
call to be Christian in today’s society

Fri 6pm 
to  

Mon 4pm

Cursillo 
Team

24-26 
Jun Come as You Are

Just want some quiet time away from life's hassles? 
In this retreat you will be given your own spiritual 
director for daily direction. In gentle conversation 

your director will discern with you how God is at 
work in your prayer. You don't have to be 'holy' or 

particularly prayerful. Just come as you are.

Fri 6pm 
to  

Sun 3pm

Spiritual 
Director 

Robyn Blunt

9-10 
Jul

FAMILY RETREAT 

There are very few opportunities as a family to 
escape from the business of life to focus on the 

gifts, beauty and specialness of your family.  This 
will be a fun weekend for your children while at 

the same time it will give you an opportunity as 
parents to have “Us and God” time. Children will be 

given activities while parents can do some lovely 
Ignatian First Spiritual Exercises or just share 

some quiet time together.

Sat 10am 
to  

Sun 3pm

Shalom 
Community


